
 

Press Release 

PITB’s TechHub Connect Collaborates Fiverr to Hold “Leveling Up’ 

Workshop on June 30 

Lahore, June 27, 2018 

Punjab Information Technology Board (PITB)’s project TechHub is all set to 

collaborate with Fiverr’s series workshop on “Leveling Up” to learn about the skills 

that matter most from an entrepreneur’s perspective being held on June 30, 2018, 

Saturday at the auditorium, Arfa Software Technology Park, Lahore at 4 p.m. 

 

This is an event for those who want to know how to upsell their skills to a single 

buyer and to sell their skills by maintaining the quality of profile. Discussion on 

Services Upselling and to sell Quality Services regarding the skills to communicate 

with a buyer to establish a long term relationship will also be featured.  

 

For details use the link below: 

https://events.fiverr.com/events/details/fiverr-lahore-presents-fiverr-presents-leveling-up-with-

aaliyaan-and-nadeem 
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